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Care Connection  

received a call from a caregiver, 
who initially inquired about  

financial assistance resources for her 
brother who has a disability.  She ended up 
learning about the ADRC Lifespan Respite  
program.  She was referred to the Respite  

coordinator for eligibility screening and was  
qualified for the program.  The caregiver was  
overwhelmed with gratitude as she was not  

expecting to get this type of assistance when  
she called.  She now has an opportunity to  

take a short break from her caregiving  
responsibilities, thanks to the ADRC  

Lifespan Respite Program.  


